
The Sask Party government’s budget makes devastating cuts to public 
services, life harder and more expensive for Saskatchewan families, and 
puts people out of work.

Yet, while you pay a high price, the government is giving a tax break to 
already profitable corporations and the wealthy.

The 2017-18 budget sets a harmful plan over the next three years:

•	deep, devastating, and irreversible cuts to public services such as 
health care, education, and social services.

•	job losses and wage cuts that hurt both families and the economy,

•	cuts to cities and towns leaving you to pay more as everyday services 
get reduced; 

•	selling-off and privatizing Crown Corporations including STC; and

•	creating an unfair tax system that makes working families pay more 
in consumption taxes while the wealthy get extra breaks.

It’s the wrong priority, and it’s bad for the economy and the people of 
Saskatchewan.

Together, let’s stand against the cuts.
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